From:

To: West Burton C
Subject: Comments
Date: 26 September 2019 16:51:20

Dear sir/madam,

I live in Retford on || ] which is an alternative route for high sided vehicles travelling
from Retford towards Gainsborough on the A620 avoiding the low bridge at Welham. | am very
concerned that any future construction works at West Burton may lead to a significant
incredase in the volume of heavy goods traffic along this rural country lane which has a grade I
fragile bridge with a 7.5 tonne weight restriction limit.

| wish to make my objections known to this route being and that the contractors can be
instructed to access the West Burton site via the A620 at Bawtry. Better still, that maximum use
of the rail network which serves West Burton direct.

| look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Yours faithfully

John P Collins

Retford.
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